
 

 

Valley Christian School has given Neighborhood Christian Preschool the recognition of 
an "Exemplary Preschool."  NCP was one of the first preschools to be recognized in 
2010-2011. We have partnered with one of the best schools in the area, Valley Christian 
Schools and we commit to prepare our students for Kindergarten with excellence.  At its 
discretion, VCS will present Exemplary Preschool Scholar Award(s) at the preschool’s 
commencement, each Award valued at $1,000, for qualified preschool graduates who 
have demonstrated proficiency of required kindergarten readiness skills for VCS and 
have received an acceptance letter for admission to Valley Christian Schools. 

For learn more about Valley Christian Schools, visit www.vcs.net 

 

 

Valley Christian Schools Exemplary Schools:  

1. Agree to maintain a current preschool license through the California Department of 
Social Services; 

2. Agree that the preschool director or its designated representative will attend a VCS 
orientation regarding the Exemplary Preschool Initiative Agreement and VCS’s 
expected Kindergarten readiness skills; 
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3. Agree that VCS will provide tour(s) of its campus to the preschool director or its 
designated representative to learn more about VCS’s elementary program; 

4. Understand that at its discretion, VCS will grant “Preferred Early Admission” to 
qualified preschool students who have demonstrated  proficiency of required 
kindergarten readiness skills for VCS and have received an acceptance letter for 
admission to Valley Christian Schools' kindergarten; 

5. Agree to attend a K-1 Preview Day for preschools hosted by VCS; and 

6. At its discretion, VCS will present Exemplary Preschool Scholar Award(s) at the 
preschool’s commencement, each Award valued at $1,000, for qualified preschool 
graduates who have demonstrated proficiency of required kindergarten readiness skills 
for VCS and have received an acceptance letter for admission to Valley Christian 
Schools. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


